
 

 

Michelle Rondeau 

I joined Barrow Hedges in September 2020 and lead Inclusion and Safeguarding 

across the school. Before joining Barrow Hedges, I worked at another Cirrus Trust 

School, where I was one of the Assistant Headteachers and this role included being 

the school SENCO and Pupil Premium Lead. In 2019, I completed a Masters in 

Education (Leadership and Management), and in 2020 I completed the National 

Award for Special Education Needs Coordinators. I feel extremely lucky to be 

supported by an experienced and dedicated inclusion team, who continuously 

support each other and the school community every day.  

 

 


